




VI. NEW AGENDA ITEMS

r
04- 09- 01 Hear presentation from Mr. Stan Smith regarding the Consumer Price Index

increase in Hangar Area B and discuss the sale of Hangar 0-28 by Mr. Smith
to Mr. Scott Seymour.

Mr. Crosby stated that Mr. Smith had reviewed his lease agreement and now concurs with
the Consumer Price Index increase for Hangar Area B. He then gave a brief synopsis of the
sale of several of Mr. Smith's hangars in the " A" area, stating that Hangar D- 30 was voted on

by the Authority at the August 16 regular meeting, hangar 0-29 was voted on at the August 6
and 7 Retreat. However hangar 0-28 had been sold previous to the other hangars without
the Authority exercising its right of first refusal.

Mr. Cobb moved to table the agenda item until such time that Mr. Smith and Mr. Seymour
could be present. The motion was seconded by Mr. Davis.

Mr. Warner advised that although the sale had been completed the right of first refusal still
exsists and the Authority could excersise that right should it wish.

After a brief discussion the Authority voted on the previous motion. The vote was 0 for tabling
the item, 4 against, with 1 abstaining.

Mr. Fisher made a motion to send a registered letter to both the seller and buyer, indicating
that the seller sold the hangar without notice as the lease required, and that the buyer
purchased the hangar without the Authority' s right of first refusal being excersized. Upon
receipt of said notice the Authority will take the appropriate action. He also added that should
either party wish to address the Authority, the participation would be welcome. The motion
was seconded by Mr. Davis and passed 4 votes in the affirmative to 0 with Mr. Cobb
abstaining because of ownership of a hangar in the same area.

Chariman Nelmes stated that it was important that the Authority act by consensus to avoid
setting a precedence for future hangar sales.

04-09- 02 Review and discuss related documents regarding the Federal Aviation
Administration' s grant for land acquisition, and accept said grant.

Mr. Crosby stated that the airport is eligible for a state grant and matching funds for the
purchase of the 60 acres compromising Hangar Area C. This money would cover extra

acreage and additional fees such as legal and administration fees.

Chairman Nelmes stated that she would like to approve State and Federal grants at the
same time to avoid meeting multiple times.

Mr. Warner suggested to begin approving all grants in this manner to avoid meeting more

than once.
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